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‘language Master”

On CCH Campus

The new Bell and Howell language
Master will make its first appear-
ance on The Church College campus
quring fall semester, Six units have
been ordered for use in the English
Language Institute, Modern Lan-
guage Department, and the Speech
Department, Extensive use is plan-
ned for remedial work in the in-
tensive program of the ELI, The
Wwinter 1967 issue of the TESL
Reporter will contain an evaluation
of the successes of the machines
in teaching English as a second
language. |






